
 
 
 
 
April 27, 2010 
 
 
Honorable Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Barbara  
105 East Anapamu Street – Room 407 
Santa Barbara, California 93101 
 
Re:  November 2, 2010 General Election 
 
The Carpinteria City Council, at their regular meeting held April 26, 2010, adopted two 
resolutions pertaining to consolidation of the November 2, 2010 election with Santa 
Barbara County Elections Division.  An original and twelve copies of each resolution are 
attached as follows: 
 

Resolution No. 5249 calling and giving notice of the holding of a General 
Municipal Election to be held on Tuesday, November 2, 2010, for the election of 
certain officers as required by the provisions of the laws of the State of California 
relating to general law cities.  
 
Resolution No. 5250 requesting the Board of Supervisors of the County of Santa 
Barbara to consolidate a General Municipal Election to be held on November 2, 
2010, with the Statewide General Election to be held on said date pursuant to 
Section 10403 of the Elections Code. 
 

The City of Carpinteria respectfully requests Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 
approval of our consolidation request. Upon approval we would request confirmation by 
minute order.   Please contact me at (805) 684-5405 extension 403, should you need 
additional information.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Jayne Diaz 
City Clerk 
 
Enclosures 
Cc:  Santa Barbara County Elections Division 
 


